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Dear Schoharie CSD families, 

Please find the enclosed student application for the 2022 Schoharie Summer Enrichment Program. 

This year, our Summer Enrichment Program will be offered to students currently in grades K-8. The 

goal of the program is to prevent the summer academic slide and increase student achievement in 

preparation for the next grade level. 

Dates/Days 

Time 

Who 

What 

Attendance 

Transportation 

Meals 

2022 Summer Enrichment Program Details 

July 5th- August 11th/Monday-Thursday 

8:00 AM- 12:10 PM 

Students going into 1st-9th Grade 

Students will engage in social, emotional and project-based learning experiences 
that will inspire curiosity, build knowledge and help students become confident 
learners. The entire summer program will have an emphasis on ELA and Mathematics. 

Students may only miss 4 days maximum of the program. If a student misses more 
than four days, they will be unenrolled and their spot will be given to a student on 
the waitlist. 

Transportation is provided for students beyond 1 mile. 

Free Breakfast and Lunch-to-go provided 

Program Contact Marci Tebbano 
Information mtebbano@schoharieschools org 

518-912-7589

If interested, please fill out and return all enclosed forms to the Elementary or High School Off ice by 
May 2, 2022. Thank you for your continued support in your child's academic success! 










